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School File Number: 20210108a
8" January 2021
Dear parents of F.1 to F.5 students,

Arrangements of the First Term Exam

In response to the new announcement from the EDB that the suspension of all face-to-face
instruction and school activities will continue until the Lunar New Year Holidays, please note the
following arrangements:

a.  If the EDB announces later that the face-to-face instruction can resume after the Lunar New
Year Holidays, the First Term Exam for F.1 to F.5 will take place from 23 Feb. 2021 (Tue.) to
8" Mar. 2021 (Mon.) as mentioned in the previous parent letter (20201222a).

b.  If face-to-face instruction remains suspended after the Lunar New Year Holidays, the school
will arrange the First Term Exam to be taken by students in batches. In that case, the school
will inform parents and students with further details in the future parent letters.

Please instruct your son to attend online lessons on time and prepare well for the First Term Exam.
Please also pay attention to any new announcement made through the SchoolApp or school website.
Regards,

IU Kwong Chi
Principal



